
Last Term PUSH! – Upcoming PTA events 

 

We are heading fast towards summer and we are pulling out all stops for a final push for PTA fundraising and events 

before the end of term.  

Dates for your diary:-  

 May 15th – PTA will support the school at SPORTS DAY and serve Tea & Coffee with Home baking 

 June 2nd – PTA will be supporting the P7 leavers show at the Town Hall  

 June 8th – Hawaiian themed Disco for all Primary age – FREE entrance 

 June 23rd – Summer Fayre – possibly the last one at Market Place and plans are underway to end our 

summer term with a big bounce! 

 November 18th – The Big Shop – Bus One is almost full just by word of mouth! We are going to McArthur 

Glen Livingston Outlets for outlet shopping!!  We are considering running a second bus, so if you are 

interested please complete the slip below.  Cost is £20 and we will be leaving Inverurie approx 7:15am.  

 

Thank you to all new members who have joined the PTA.  We continually provide much needed support to the 

school with social events but also fundraise for essential items.  Most recently we matched the money raised in book 

week to provide additional reading sets giving the school an additional £750! The plan for this year is to fund 

additional Ipads (cost approx. £250) and new educational playground paintings and tarmac games at the new 

building. 

 

Did you know that PTA also funded the whole school trip to Hoodles and Lochter’s last year? We hope your children 

enjoyed the events and agree this is essential to school community life. Without parental support none of this would 

be possible.  At the next AGM (after the summer) our committee will have to change, pupils leave and so do their 

parents (sadly). Most of the current committee work or have different family commitments.  I personally have been 

part of the PTA of my children’s schools for almost eight or so years and always worked full time. We desperately 

need more new PTA members to help the transition to our new school and are appealing for both a chair and vice 

chair - fresh ideas are always great!  

 

In the run up to Summer Fayre we will be looking for donations of: 

 bric-a-brac, home items, unwanted packaged items,  games,  kid’s items like bikes or scooters, baby goods 

for our popular Silent Auction 

 bottles for bottle stall – both empty and filled wine bottles 

 empty and filled jam jars (these can be filled with little toys/sweets/lego etc.)    

We will be contacting local businesses to ask for their support in providing donations for the fayre.  Do you have a 

company that would be willing to donate a voucher etc?  If you can help with any of the above please email 

marketplacepta@gmail.co.uk  or text 07877765759. 

 

As always we will be looking for volunteers on the night to run stalls and help set up/ take down stalls so if anyone 

can donate their time too, please complete the slip below!  

 

Thanks   

Hilary (PTA Chair) 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Please delete and complete 

 

1.  I would like to express interest for Livingston Designer Outlets  Yes / No 

2.  I can help with The School Summer Fayre Yes/No 

 

Name…………………………………………………………………..............Email/ contact number……………………………….......................... 

mailto:marketplacepta@gmail.co.uk

